From

Director General Higher Education Panchkula, Haryana

To

The Registrar of All State & Private Universities in the State of Haryana

All Principals of Government Colleges of Haryana

All Principals of Aided Colleges of Harvana

All Principals of Self Financing Colleges of Haryana

Memo No. DHE-080001/43/2020-IT CELL-DHE

Dated Panchkula, the 08.12.2020

Sub:

Clarification regarding Centralized Online Admissions for Undergraduate Classes for the session 2020-21

In continuation in this office letter no. DHE-010019/6/020-Coordination-DHE dated 21.11.2020.

I have been directed to inform you that the last date of UG admission is extended till 12.12.2020. UG admission portal has been reopened till 12.12.2020 keeping in view the requests from several colleges regarding the same. Hence, you all are requested to maximize the benefit of it and fill all the remaining vacant seats in the given time period.

Deputy Director – Coordination for Director General Higher Education Haryana, Panchkula

Cc to:

- Mr. Ramesh Gupta, ASIO, NIC for information and necessary action
- Mr. Kamal Gupta, Project Manager, IT Team, DHE